
  

      29th September 2023. 

 

Dear Marvels Lane Families,        

As part of our community involvement, we have been asked by Lewisham 

Foodbank and ChART to donate any non-perishable food items to help 

support vulnerable families.  Non-perishable items are foods that have a 

long shelf and don’t require refrigeration. E.g. tin cans, jars, packets, boxes, 

bottles, etc. Please check that the items are in-date and the packaging is not 

damaged or opened. 

These donations will be part of a whole school competition between our 

four ‘houses’: Ashdown, Epping, Kielder and Sherwood. Please donate 

generously to this worthy cause. The pupils may start to bring in donations 

to their classrooms from Monday 26th September until Friday 20th October 

2023. 

Thank you in advance for your kind contributions. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Khan 
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